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FRANCIS T. MALONEY 
3D DIST. CONNECTICUT 

~ongrt~~ of tbt Wnittb ~tatt~ 
1!)ouse of l\epresentatibes 

atasbington, 1.9.«:. 

Mr. A. K. Ford 
Luther Ford and Company 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

My dear Mr. Ford: 

April 12, 1934 

Please let me acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of April tenth, making reference 
to Senate Bill 2897. 

I shall be glad to give this matter my 
serious attention and consideration. 

Sincerely yours~ 

COMMITrEE: 

INTERSTATE AND FOREIGN COMMERCE 




